31 JAN 2012

Partnerships Technical Bureau
Az-Zour North Independent Water and Power Project

The Partnerships Technical Bureau hereby gives notice that, in
respect of the Az-Zour North Independent Power Project (the
“Project”), a public session will be held at 12:00pm Kuwaiti on 5th of
February 2012 whereby envelopes containing bidders’ financial
proposals shall be opened. All pre-qualified bidders who obtained the
request for proposals in respect of the Project are invited to attend.
Please note that attendance is restricted to a maximum of two (2)
representatives from each bidder. Please provide Partnerships
Technical Bureau (by email to Mr. AbdulAziz Al-Hedaib:
a.alhedaib@ptb.gov.kw) with the names and contact details of any
proposed attendee no later than 12:00pm Kuwait Time on the Ist of
February 2012. Bidders who have submitted proposals for the Project
and whose financial proposals are to be opened at the session have
been notified in writing with additional instructions. |

The public session must be quorate i.e. attended by a majority of
the bidding committee’s members. If the public session is not quorate,
the envelopes shall not be opened and the minutes prepared about their
condition and safety to be signed by the bidding committee’s attending
members and the session adjourned to the nearest possible date.

If quorate, the bidding committee shall recite the value of each

proposal loudly and the same shall be written down in a table prepared
for such purpose.




